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February 13, 2017 
 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 

 
Re: Supplemental Filing in Case 15-G-0185  

Dear Secretary Burgess:  

Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company) hereby submits the proposed 
tariff amendments listed below: 

P.S.C. No. 12- Gas 

10th Revised Leaf No. 169 
3rd Revised Leaf No. 169.1 
14th Revised Leaf No. 175.1 
8th Revised Leaf No. 175.2 
6th Revised Leaf No. 202 
6th Revised Leaf No. 203 

          

 Pursuant to Public Service Commission Order, issued and effective December 16, 2016 in Case 15-G-0185, 
amendments to the above tariff leaves were originally filed on December 30, 2016 to become effective January 1, 2017 on 
a temporary basis.  The following modifications were prepared after discussion with staff.  Removal of the reference to a 
specific temperature in the tariff which will be moved to the Gas Transportation Operating Procedures (GTOP), the 
terminology fuel oil provider was revised to alternate fuel supplier and the communication protocol was updated to be an 
agreed upon communication between the customer and the Company.   

Additionally, the Company is seeking a waiver to change the temperature from 20 degrees to 15 degrees as 
originally stated in the Order.  The above tariff leaves are filed as a supplemental filing in Compliance with Case 15-G-
0185 to become effective February 14, 2017.  

Consistent with the Order the Company requests a waiver of newspaper publication requirements of Public 
Service Law §66(12) (b) of the Public Service Law. 

Questions related to this filing should be addressed to Glynis Bunt at gbunt@cenhud.com or Jennifer Lorenzini at 
jlorenzini@cenhud.com. 

        Yours very truly, 

 

        Anthony S. Campagiorni 

        Vice President    

        Regulatory & Governmental Affairs  
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